SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Wednesday, December 12, 2012


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sault High Men’s and Ladies Swimmers and Divers competed last night in a triangular meet in Rudyard against Manistique and Rudyard.  The devils swept the meet with the following scores:

Girls results -      Devils – 130       Rudyard – 86      Manistique – 84

Boys results -      Devils – 138       Rudyard – 112     Manistique - 55
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There will be a HOSA sponsored Blood Drive this Friday, December 14th from 8:30 – 2:00 in the Library.  There will be a sign up table in the lunchroom each day this week.  If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Gee or Mrs. LeHocky.

The Sault High Hockey team is playing the number one team in the state, Brother Rice, on Friday, December 14, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pullar Stadium. All high school students are admitted to all Sault High regular season games free by showing their Sault High ID.

It’s that time of year again.  Envirothon is selling candy grams!  They will be sold during all 3 lunches on December 13th,14th,  17th and 18th.  $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.

Attention Seniors:  Don’t wait, apply now for a summer job working on Mackinac Island or in Mackinaw City.  Jobs will begin in early May and June.  Starting wages range from 8 – 9 dollars.  See Mr. Zain 5th or 6th hour in the Career Center office for further details.  The sooner you apply, the better your chances!

The SHACC will be holding a discussion on Sexting and Cyber Safety tomorrow Thursday, December 13th from 3:15 to 4:00. The session is for Girls only. Go to the SHACC or the Counseling Office to sign up.
 

Lunch:   Hamburgers on Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Buffalo Chicken Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:      Sweet Potato Fries, Red Grapes
